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This bill will make it more difficult for Oregonians to participate in our democratic 

process. There is no need to require a percentage of people in all 36 counties to sign 

on a petition in order for an initiative to be placed on the ballot. If enough signatures 

are gathered to meet the threshold for the initiative to get on the ballot, all Oregon 

voters will have the opportunity to vote to support or oppose that initiative. This bill is 

nothing more than an attempt to make it harder for Oregon residents to participate 

and have a voice in our Democracy. Please vote no on HJR3. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Carrie A. Corson 


